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R. Cdnner Warren 

November 30,2004 

Federal Trade Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Room H-159 (Annex k) 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, DC 20580 

Ref: Prerecorded Message EBR Telemarketing, Project No. R411001 

Dear FTC, 

This letter is in opposition to the proposed FTC rule to allow additional pre- 
recorded telemarketer messages to people on the Do Not Call Registry. I 
already receive too many of these unwanted, nuisance pre-recorded messages, 
none of which show up on caller ID, and therefore cannot be stopped or reported. 

Instead of allowing more pre-reoorded messages, I encourage the FTC to 
stop the ones that I am already getting, invading the peaceful privacy of my own 
home. I already get too much e-mail spam and certainly don't want the FTC to 
open the door to pre-recorded telemarketing telephone spam. 

Thanks. 

Sincerely, 

'3 
- R. Conner Warren 




